
 

 

       

 

 

 9th September 2021 

PE lessons       

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
I’m writing to confirm arrangements for PE (Physical Education) lessons, which start next 
week.  On your child’s PE day they should come to school wearing their PE kit.   
 
PE kit at Cypress consists of: 
 Plain red shorts, or grey tracksuit bottoms 
 White t-shirt (with or without our Cypress logo) 
 Trainers or plimsolls 
 
Children should also wear their red Cypress school jumper. 
 

Mondays Tuesdays Fridays 

Orange class (reception) 
Yellow class (reception) 
Red class (reception) 
Ruby class (year 2) 
Turquoise class (year 2) 

Blue class (year 1) 
Green class (year 1) 

Indigo class (year 1) 
Violet class (year 1) 

 
We also have Sports Coach sessions as part of our Wednesday afternoon enrichment 
curriculum.  When your child’s class is taking part in these sessions they can also wear their PE 
kit on Wednesdays.  This half term is Ruby class and the timetable for the rest of the 
academic year can be found here: https://www.pegasusacademytrust.org/media/WEBSITE-
KS1-PPA-timetable-21-22-1.pdf  
 
As part of our PE curriculum children also take part in the Daily Mile, which aims to improve the 
physical, social, emotional and mental health and wellbeing of our children. 
 
We hope you’ve all had a great start to our new academic year! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs J Sorensen 
Head of Lower School 
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